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  Gun Notes Elmer Keith,2002-11-27 From 1961 till
the early 1980s Elmer Keith was a regular
contributor to Guns & Ammo magazine, with a
monthly column entitled Gun Notes. Here are the
most interesting writings from his long writing
career at Guns & Ammo magazine. This book is
entirely devoted to pistols, revolvers, bolt-
action and double rifles, shotguns, ammunition,
loads, bullets, and accessories. Keith was one of
the country's most knowledgeable experts on big-
bore calibers, and this book has a wealth of
information based on his lifelong experience with
just about every imaginable sporting arm. In
addition, the book contains letters from Elmer
Keith to Truman Fowler, who was the publisher of
Keith's Safari book; it also contains the
correspondence from Fowler (a well-known big-bore
advocate) to Jack O'Connor, who took exception to
much of what Keith and Fowler recommended. This is
more than highly entertaining reading -- the pages
of the correspondence literally sizzle under your
fingertips! Gun Notes is illustrated with photos
from the Guns & Ammo files. Keith wrote ten books,
in all, on hunting and firearms and was an
absolute believer in big-bore rifles with heavy
bullets. Over this issue, he and Jack O'Connor,
another well-known sports writer and contemporary
of Keith's, had a bitter running feud for years.
Keith was also instrumental in the development of
the .44 Magnum, .41 Magnum, and .338 Magnum
cartridges as well as numerous other firearm and
ballistic innovations. He was one of America's
best shots with rifle, handgun, and shotgun. Keith
was, perhaps, best known for his articles that
appeared in numerous magazines from before World
War II until the early 1980s. Book jacket.
  The Writer's Guide to Weapons Benjamin
Sobieck,2015-07-09 When it comes to writing
weapons, most authors shoot from the hip--and



3

miss. The Writer's Guide to Weapons will help you
hit your target every time. Firearms and knives
have starring roles in a wide range of genres--
crime, thriller, war, mystery, Western, and more.
Unfortunately, many depictions of weapons in
novels and film are pure fiction. Knowing the
difference between a shotshell and a slug, a
pistol and a revolver, or a switchblade and a
butterfly knife is essential for imbuing your
story with authenticity--and gaining popularity
with discerning readers. Inside you'll find: • An
in-depth look at the basics of firearms and
knives: how they work, why they work, what they
look like, and how to depict them accurately in
your stories. • The biggest weapons myths in
fiction, TV, and film. • A surefire guide for
choosing the correct weapon for your characters,
no matter their skill level, strength, or
background. • A review of major gun and knife
laws, weapons safety tips,and common police
tactics. • The Hit List, showcasing the most
popular weapons for spies, detectives,
gunslingers, gangsters, military characters, and
more. • Examples highlighting inaccurate vs.
accurate weapons depictions. • An insightful
foreword by David Morrell, the award-winning
creator of Rambo. Equal parts accessible,
humorous, and practical, The Writer's Guide to
Weapons is the one resource you need to
incorporate firearms and knives into your fiction
like a seasoned professional.
  Prepper Guns Bryce M. Towsley,2016-05-17 Food,
water, and shelter are very important to survival.
But you must also be ready to protect what is
yours, because if somebody stronger, better
prepared, and better equipped takes it all away,
you will die. Your family will die. The only way
to protect them is with firearms. Written with the
law-abiding civilian in mind, Prepper Guns covers
the firearms and tools needed to survive, not only
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for defense, but also for foraging. It is a
comprehensive look at the realities of the
firearms a prepper should have. Written by Bryce
M. Towsley, a firearms expert and a full-time gun
writer with thirty years of experience, it steps
away from the “conventional wisdom” that is often
spouted by prepper publishing and takes a hard,
honest, look at the reality of the firearms, ammo,
tools and training needed to survive at home and
on the road. Prepper Guns takes a careful look at
each category of firearms, ammo, sights, and
accessories. Other topics include gun care and
maintenance, as well as some simple gunsmithing
and reloading to keep firearms repaired and ammo
on hand. Finally, Prepper Guns has training
suggestions and drills, plus a look at the
psychology of survival, using the expertise of
some of the top people in the world in these
fields. If you are worried that bad things are
coming and are trying to prepare, this book is the
most important piece of gear you can buy. Because
if you can’t protect your family, your food and
your home, nothing else really matters.
  Gun Notes, Volume II, Second Edition Elmer
Keith,1997-01-28 Keith was a regular contributor
to Guns & Ammo magazine. This book is a collection
of his monthly columns from 1961-1970. Includes
letters between Keith and Jack O'Connor.
  Guns and the Gunfighters Guns & Ammo,1975
Profiles and recounts the exploits of famous and
infamous gunslingers on both sides of the law,
paying close attention to the models of guns which
played such important roles in the lives of these
legendary figures.
  Complete Book of the .22 Wayne Van
Zwoll,2006-08-01 Here's the perfect companion to
that most popular starter rifle, the venerable
.22. The best isn't always the biggest--and the
.22 is not only the perfect first rifle, but also
one that many hunters and shooters come back to
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and use throughout their days afield. Wayne van
Zwoll, a longtime expert on the subject, takes
experts and beginners alike through the history,
variety, and use of the classic .22. He writes
appealingly about his first .22, and the ones he
bought for later competitive use. He describes
hunting with the .22, target shooting, and details
the care and upkeep of the weapon. He discusses
the evolution of the gun, and the refinements of
the ammo that go with it. Included are chapters
on: *The .17 *Practical scopes *Squirrel rifles
*Supports *Browning *Getting to zero *Winchester
*Holding a rifle still *Remington*The sling
*Cooper*Prepping for the field *Ruger*A bullet’s
way through the wind *Savage*Cleaning *Real
gunstocks *Ballistics *Better sights *. . . and
more The .22's accuracy, economy, and versatility
have made it an all-time best-seller. Now there's
a book to go with every one.
  Guns and Ammo Annual 1982 Guns & Ammo
Magazine,Guns and Ammo Magazine Editors,1981-10-01
  Gun Notes Elmer Keith,1997-01 From 1961 till the
early 1980s, Elmer Keith was a regular contributor
to Guns & Ammo magazine with a monthly column
entitled Gun Notes. From this treasure trove of
material, the finest articles were selected and
compiled in a two-volume series. This first volume
covers the 1960s and includes incredible
information on firearms, ballistics, and hunting.
Elmer Keith was a keen expert with firearms, and
his way with words is always as entertaining as it
is informative.
  The Shooter's Guide to Classic Firearms Guns &
Ammo Magazine,2006-06 Guns & Ammo magazine's
Classic test article series here in book form.
  50 Famous Firearms Youve Got to Own R.
Hacker,2015 The Greatest Guns Ever. 50 Famous
Firearms You've Got to Own reveals shooting guru
Richard Hacker's favorite guns and provides the
ultimate wish list for every firearms enthusiast
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in America. After almost 40 years of shooting,
researching and writing about guns, Hacker has
narrowed down his must-have firearms list in this
one-of-a kind guide. This book features: 50 of the
world's best and most popular guns; stunning full-
color photography of these breath-taking firearms;
fascinating and little-known historical and
performance information on classic guns; practical
knowledge on popular, shootable guns you can buy;
and much, much more! Whether you're looking to
start a bucket-list gun collection or just enjoy
reading about great all-time firearms, this book
details 50 hall-of-fame guns in informative,
entertaining fashion. It's an unparalleled buyer's
guide for enthusiastic shooters and collectors.--
Page [4] of cover.
  Hell, I'm Still Here! Jon R. Sundra,2018-10-02
Jon Sundra wrote his first article in 1966, and by
the early 1970s had risen to prominence at a time
when the golden era of American outdoor writers
was in full swing. The next thirty-plus years was
a time when he and his colleagues were routinely
invited by Remington, Winchester, Weatherby, and
Ruger--and by many foreign gun manufacturers as
well--to all-expense-paid jaunts to hunt and visit
factories all over the world. During this period
Jon met all the greats of the shooting and hunting
world, and this book gives us an unvarnished look
at some of the characters of that regrettably gone
era. Jon is still active today, after having
undertaken over a hundred hunting trips on five
continents, not counting those in the States. This
book is primarily not a description of those
hunts, but rather a funny, very descriptive
picture of an era in which gunwriters were kings
of their domain and had egos to match. Jon
cavorted with Elmer Keith, Jack O'Connor, Warren
Page, Slim Pickens, Charlie Askins, Bill Jordan,
Skeeter Skelton, Bob Milek, John Wootters, George
Nonte, Jack Lewis, and others, and he has amusing
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stories to tell of these giants of the gunwriting
world. Today he still writes as field editor for
Safari magazine, and is a regular contributor to
Rifle Shooter, Gun Digest, and Ballistic
magazines. If anyone has ever had a colorful life,
surely it's Jon Sundra.
  The Terminal List Jack Carr,2022-06-14 An Atria
Book. Atria Books has a great book for every
reader. 
  Modern Law Enforcement Weapons & Tactics Patrick
Sweeney,2004-05-10 Modern Law Enforcement The face
of modern law enforcement is changing. The best
cop with a maple night stick and Model 10 revolver
has been replaced by partners in police cruisers
carrying pepper spray, Tasers and polymer-framed
pistols. Author Patrick Sweeney shows you the
tools modern police agencies are using and how
they are employed. From rifles, shotguns and
pistols to the latest in flashlights and handcuff
cases, Sweeney walks you through the latest gear
and tactics employed by American law enforcement
officers.
  Nappen on New Jersey Gun Law Evan F. Nappen,1997
  Handgun Buyer's Guide Brad
Fitzpatrick,2015-11-17 The one-stop-shop for
prospective handgun buyers. The market for new
handguns is expanding rapidly, and that’s good
news for consumers. Each year more and more new
models break cover and there has never been a
better time to be in the market for a new handgun,
whether you’re a recreational shooter, a concealed
carry permit holder, a hunter or a serious
competitive shooter. Today’s handguns offer superb
machining and utilize some of the most
technologically-advanced alloys, polymers and
finishes to help make the current crop of handguns
lightweight, accurate, durable, and affordable.
This increase in product offerings stem from new
interest in handguns, primarily as a result of
nationwide issuance of concealed carry permits. As
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laws have been enacted that protect the rights of
gun owners and defend our personal liberties, more
and more new shooters are showing up on the range.
But first-time shooters and new concealed carry
permit holders are not the only segment of the
handgun market that is seeing growth and interest.
Pistol competitions have become more popular and
more advanced, evolving from slow-fire matches at
local gun clubs to modern IPSC, IDPA and 3-gun
competitions. Handgun Buyer's Guide will help both
the bewildered new shooter find their feet and
purchase a handgun, find the best accessories, and
locate a place to practice on hone their skills.
You'll find all you need for owning a handgun in
the Handgun Owner's Guide! Skyhorse Publishing is
proud to publish a broad range of books for
hunters and firearms enthusiasts. We publish books
about shotguns, rifles, handguns, target shooting,
gun collecting, self-defense, archery, ammunition,
knives, gunsmithing, gun repair, and wilderness
survival. We publish books on deer hunting, big
game hunting, small game hunting, wing shooting,
turkey hunting, deer stands, duck blinds,
bowhunting, wing shooting, hunting dogs, and more.
While not every title we publish becomes a New
York Times bestseller or a national bestseller, we
are committed to publishing books on subjects that
are sometimes overlooked by other publishers and
to authors whose work might not otherwise find a
home.
  Guns & Ammo Guide to AR-15s Editors of Guns &
Ammo,2018-01-16 Everything you need to know about
AR-15s from top firearms writers. The Guns & Ammo
Guide to AR-15s is packed with a wealth of
valuable information compiled by the foremost
firearms writers today. A vast range of topics is
covered in these articles, including: The lure of
the SBR The evolution of the REPR Bore conditions
that affect your cold-bore shot Geissele triggers
Aperture sights High precision (down) range AR 9mm
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perfection Reloading for AR-15s And much more!
Discover tried and true tips, tactics, and
techniques from the pros along with guidance on
buying gear and firearms from experts including
Patrick Sweeney, David Faubion, SGM Kyle Lamb, Tom
Beckstrand, and Eric R. Poole. The Guns & Ammo
Guide to AR-15s has everything you could want to
learn about AR-15s.
  Shooter's Bible Guide to Tactical Firearms
Robert A. Sadowski,2015-07-21 Long range shooting
in the United States is as old as this country is
young. Shooters have always had a fascination with
shooting at distance, whether they are plinkers,
competitive shooters, or hunters. The ability to
place rifle bullets in the same hole of a target
or kill an animal quickly is a goal to which we
all aspire. In recent years the interest in
tactical precision rifles has increased, with many
factory and custom rifle makers plying their art
producing rifles that can easily outperform the
ability of many shooters. Expert Robert A.
Sadowski proves to be a masterful instructor on
all aspects related to precision shooting in the
Shooter’s Bible Guide to Tactical Firearms. This
Shooter’s Bible guide will help new and
experienced shooters in making smart equipment
purchases that range from rifles and optics to
ammunition and gear. The shooting school section
provides instructions for those of us who have had
no formal training. For experienced shooters,
having current information on hand in one place
can be an invaluable resource. And no Shooter’s
Bible guidebook is complete without a detailed
products section showcasing rifles from all across
the market. Other topics covered include: Top 10
long-range rifles Precision rifle maintenance
Anatomy of a riflescope Shooting technique,
positions, and drills And much more! Pick up a
copy of the Shooter’s Bible Guide to Tactical
Firearms to learn everything you need to know
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about precision, long-range shooting. Skyhorse
Publishing is proud to publish a broad range of
books for hunters and firearms enthusiasts. We
publish books about shotguns, rifles, handguns,
target shooting, gun collecting, self-defense,
archery, ammunition, knives, gunsmithing, gun
repair, and wilderness survival. We publish books
on deer hunting, big game hunting, small game
hunting, wing shooting, turkey hunting, deer
stands, duck blinds, bowhunting, wing shooting,
hunting dogs, and more. While not every title we
publish becomes a New York Times bestseller or a
national bestseller, we are committed to
publishing books on subjects that are sometimes
overlooked by other publishers and to authors
whose work might not otherwise find a home.
  Gun Digest 2013 Jerry Lee,2012-08-06 The World's
Greatest Gun Book is Here Again! IT'S GUN DIGEST
2013! Since 1944, Gun Digest has been regarded as
the shooter's No. 1 resource worldwide. Our 2013
edition, our 67th Edition, is nothing less, as we
continue the tradition of bringing you more of
everything that firearms fanatics crave! In-depth
articles about the world's most fascinating guns,
testfire reports on the latest models, insights
about fine collectibles and one-of-a-kind custom
creations, and round-ups of what's new in
firearms, ammo, reloading and optics from today's
leading manufacturers - you simply won't find a
more comprehensive collection of firearms
information. It's all here! Rifles, Handguns &
Shotguns Tactical Firearms Engraved & Custom Guns
Ammunition Handloading Resources And more! Whether
you're interested in the latest tactical firearms
or want to learn more about firearms or want to
learn more about firearms history - or anything
else related to guns and shooting - you'll find it
in Gun Digest 2013, 67th Edition.
  A Prepper's Guide to Rifles Robert K.
Campbell,2017-05-02 Know which rifles can defend
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you and your family. In the chaos of a survival
situation, firearms will be important tools for
protecting yourself, your family, and your
supplies as well as for hunting animals for food.
In A Prepper’s Guide to Rifles, Robert K. Campbell
discusses the best rifles to have with you in any
confrontation—including the end of the world as we
know it. Rifles that are easy to carry and
lightweight and that shoot accurately and reliably
at close ranges are ideal candidates for personal
protection. He covers the fairly standard AR
family but also pistol calibers, .22s, and more
nontraditional choices. In A Prepper’s Guide to
Rifles, Campbell explores specific rifles that are
appropriate for urban, rural, and suburban
environments, with tips on how to use them in each
context. Whether at home or in a survival
scenario, these rifles are the best for defense. A
Prepper’s Guide to Rifles not only reviews the
specific features of defensive rifles but how to
use them—whether on the move, in a defensive
situation, while retreating, or in other
circumstances. Campbell also offers expert tips on
how to improve your marksmanship, how to maintain
your firearms, crucial gun safety rules, what ammo
and optics to purchase, and more.
  Gun Digest 2023, 77th Edition: the World's
Greatest Gun Book! Philip Massaro,2022-08-23 THE
77TH EDITION OF THE WORLD'S GREATEST GUN BOOK! For
three-quarters of a century, Gun Digest has served
as the trusted source for up-to-date, detailed,
and exciting information about firearms. Gun
Digest is the finest collection of great stories,
historical reflections, in-depth reviews, and new-
product roundups available anywhere. If it has
anything to do with firearms and shooting sports,
you'll find it here: nearly 600 pages covering
rifles, shotguns, muzzleloaders, handguns,
airguns, optics, ammunition, and accessories will
feed your need for gun information and
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entertainment. And it is all written by some of
the most knowledgeable gun writers in the
industry. This comprehensive collection of all
things firearms is why, after more than seven
decades, Gun Digest still reigns as The World's
Greatest Gun Book! IT'S ALL HERE! In-Depth
Features from Top Gun Writers Reports on New
Rifles, Shotguns, Handguns & More Gun Catalog and
Buyers' Guide Updated Ballistics Tables Advice on
Selecting Ammo & Optics
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